
Introducing a Brief Guideline for CDC Speakers 
 

Our prime conference CDC has grown considerably in the past thirty 
years or so.  Indeed, the total number of pages of the proceedings has grown 
almost 4 times as much compared to 1982, and it will grow even more.  The 
allotted time slot has become shorter compared to that time, there are no 
printed proceedings available at the site, as a result.  The speakers are 
hence expected to give a very clear talk in the limited time they have.  It is 
no longer true that we have plenty of time to give every detail of our 
scientific discoveries.   
   The Executive Committee of the Control Systems Society would like to 
invite the authors to re-evaluate the organization and method of delivery of 
their presentations with the prime objective of benefiting their audience.  
Particularly, we would hope that academic supervisors provide suitable 
advice to their students to give clear and easily accessible presentations so 
that they can deliver their message more effectively.   
   We have prepared a very short one-page guideline for CDC presenters. 
We would very much hope that the speakers look at this guideline at 
     
    http://www.ieeecss.org/sites/ieeecss.org/files/CDCGuidelineforSpeakers.pdf 

or  
CSS top page 

http://www.ieeecss.org/  ->  Announcement -> A Guideline for speakers 
http://www.ieeecss.org/conferences/guideline-speakers 

 

and can reach the audience in an effective way.   
 
Best wishes, 
 
Yutaka Yamamoto 
President-Elect of the Control Systems Society 
Chair, Long Range Planning Committee 
 


